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28/04/2024  11:00:212024/1364/P INT Angela Lynes I am the owner of the property at 69/71 Farringdon Road, and am greatly concerned with the Draft Plan 

submitted for the Saffron Hill Car Park.  Closing this Car Park would be detrimental to businesses in the area, 

especially as the Snow Hill Car Park was closed and is now a block of flats, Saffron Hill Car Park is an 

essential tool for the local business community.  It is a wonderful idealistic conception to have a car-free 

population just using public transport or bicycles, but that is an ideal and not representative of the real situation 

in the real world, car parks are needed even in this day and age.

I am also very concerned as the Plans show a much taller building than the existing one.  Also there is a great 

deal of empty commercial property in the local area and this might just add to more empty 

business/commercial premises.

I object to the Draft Plan provided.
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